PLEASE JOIN THE MEMBERS
OF THE
HAWAIIAN CIVIC CLUB OF
HONOLULU
AT ITS
INSTALLATION OF OFFICERS
AND DIRECTORS

MAUNA‘ALA
The Royal Mausoleum
2261 Nuuanu Avenue
Sunday, January 27, 2002, 8:00 A.M.

Officers
President: Leimomi Khan
Vice President: Luana Sala
Recording Secretary: Lydia Lake
Corresponding Secretary:  Maxeen Shea
Treasurer: Wanda Camara

Immediate Past President: Manu Boyd

Directors
Eloise Bruns Marlene Ebeo
aylene Enoka Hailama Farden
a Haight Mabhealani Kamauu
ice Kauahi EE Lono

vill include a visit to Prince Kuhio’s crypt

1 Breakfast to follow

Services at Kawaiahao Church, 10:15 a.m.
ana Sala, 523-6280; Leimomi Khan, 372-0630



